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13 December 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Reminder about Christmas treat on Thursday 14 December 2017 
Children in green, red and blue class are going to the Discovery Museum 
tomorrow for their Christmas treat.  The children will be taking part in two 
workshops- Christmas Past and Play and Invent. 
 
A reminder of the key information- 

 arrive at school as normal by 8:45am; 

 leave school by 9:15am- we will not wait for late comers; 

 travel to and from Newcastle by coach; 

 take part in two special workshops with lunch in the middle; 

 return to school by the end of the school day at 3:15pm, depending on 
traffic.   

 wear school uniform and a waterproof coat; 

 either you are proving a packed lunch for your child or you have asked us to 
do so. 

 
When the children get off the coach at 3:15pm we will take them all to their 
classroom.  All children must be collected from their classroom doors.  Children 
cannot be taken home directly from the coach. 
 
The whole visit to the Discovery Museum, including the workshops and the 
coach, has been paid for using fundraising money. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Miss Chappell 
Headteacher 
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